
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hern Marine Family and Friends, 

 

 After much deliberation by our ownership and management team, we have decided it 

would be in the best interests of our employees and customers to adhere to the guidelines set 

forth by the governor and remain closed until Thursday April 30th. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause you, but feel that this is our best chance at returning to normal 

operations sooner than later. For those of you who would like to communicate with us, please 

text us at (513) 874-2628 and we will respond in a timely manner. Lastly, our sales team will be 

monitoring all text messages and emails closely, while also being available for video 

walkthroughs on all of our new and pre-enjoyed inventory.  Below are the personal emails of 

both the sales and service teams’ that you can reach at any time: 

 

Sales 

Wes Bonekemper – wesbonekemper@hernmarine.com 

David Grimm – davidgrimm@hernmarine.com 

 

 

Service 

Rich Beatty – richbeatty@hernmarine.com 

Scott Marovich – scottmarovich@hernmarine.com 

 

 

 

We’re all in the same BOAT folks, please stay positive and 

we will get through this together! 
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